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ADVISORY 

NATIONAL TREASURY SETS UP COVID-19 EMAIL ADDRESS 
 

 
National Treasury has set up an email address where members of the public can send 
suggestions on how best National Treasury can deal with the COVID-19 virus. This is in 
support of efforts by the rest of government to ensure interaction with members of the public 
on the virus. 
 
The email address is COVID-19@treasury.gov.za. Please share suggestions and ideas 
around how all South Africans can work together to overcome the virus. 
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